
Weldon T Burton CPA

1202 SE 103  Averd

Vancouver, WA 98664-4738
360-896-7470

Fax:  360-256-9864

DO NOT RE-DOCKET - SUPPLEMENTAL FILING TO DOCKET 
TG-081536 

August 22, 2008

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building 
1300 Evergreen Park Dr SW
Olympia, WA 98504

Re: Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. G-89 Fuel Surcharge Filing

On behalf of Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. G-89, I enclose the following documents for a Fuel
Surcharge Filing:

1. Tariff Check Sheet 15th Revised Page No. 1 which includes Special Fuel Supplement No.
8 & No. 9..

2. Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 9.
3. Less Than Statutory Notice Form requesting an effective date of September 1, 2008 for

this filing using the new form adopted in July 2008..

If approved, this surcharge will generate approximately $692,877.86 in annual revenue which is
an increase of 7.03% to the customers. 

Customers will be notified of the surcharge on their bills.

If there are any questions please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Weldon T Burton CPA

cc: Tari Carter
Scott Robertson
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